memo
	Mitchell Park Horticultural Conservatory Taskforce


	To:	Taskforce members

	From: 
	William Lynch, Chair

	CC: 
	Sarah Toomsen, Julie Bastin, Kelsey Evans

	Date:
	May 2, 2019

	Re:
	Preparation for Taskforce meeting, Tuesday, May 7th, 5:30 p.m., Journey House.



A team of consultants headed by ArtsMarket has been selected for Phase III of our Domes Future Path and Feasibility Study.   Louise Stevens of Arts Market has recommended that we review two studies in preparation for the presentation at our next meeting of how our Phase III work is to go forward.
The first is “The Role of Public Gardens in Sustainable Community Development”, a collaborative research project of the American Public Gardens Association and Virginia Commonwealth University. 
This study illustrates the components of successful sustainable community development by Botanical Gardens and Horticultural Conservatories by analyzing eight case studies.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The second is, “Partnerships for Parks, Lessons from the Lila Wallace-Readers’ Digest Urban Parks Program, by Chris Walker.
   This study sets forth a framework for parks partnerships, key considerations of which are (1) Structure, (2) Control, (3 Assets and Liabilities, and (4) Risks.  It also reviews common challenges to such partnerships.  Both studies are important background for us to be able to draw on as we move forward and strive it identify and pursue partnerships that will strengthen the role of the Conservatory in sustainable community development. 
The meeting agenda is attached.
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